
 

 

21
st
 September 

Dear Parents and Carers,         

We are really excited about Year 3 and 4 camp in June and know that it will be a fantastic opportunity for all of the children.   

Don’t forget that to register your child’s interest you need reserve a space on the camp. To do this please go to our Parentpay 

website www.parentpay.com and pay the £10 non refundable deposit and check the box for permission for your child to attend 

the camp.  This needs to be done by Friday 9
th

 October 2017, so we can inform Osprey of the numbers attending and secure 

our booking.   

Please see below a kit list so that you can begin looking out for the items that you don’t already have. 

What the children will need: 

 Torch 

 Wash Kit + Face Towel 

 Warm Clothes (day and night) 

 Clothes to cover legs (some activities in longer grass) 

 Sleeping Bag + pillow  

 Roll mat or suitable other (no lilo’s please) 

 Waterproofs (anorak or waterproof coat, waterproof trousers, ) 

 Plate, bowl, knife, fork, spoon, cup, tea towel 

 Appropriate footwear for physical activity (to include field walking) 

 Wellies (can wear these on the day to save space) 

 1 spare pair trainers or other suitable footwear  

 Medication (if needed) 

 Teddy bear 

 Extra socks and undies. 

 Warm hat for evening time 

 Coat 

 Sun hat and sun cream 

 Carrier bag for dirty clothes 

 A book to read before bed if you wish. 

 Packed lunch for day 1 and a few snacks  

(Children entitled to Free School Meals will be provided with one via the school but we do appreciate you may prefer to 

pack one yourself on this special occasion).  

Children must not bring any electronic games/phones etc. 

The Year 3 and 4 team will arrange a meeting closer to the time where will discuss all the details further and give you the 

opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

Many thanks  

Miss Rose and Mr Summers 
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